
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: May 5, 2022 No:  22-013 
 
SUBJECT:  CBP Field Operations New Orleans Maritime Industry Day 2022 
 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection [CBP] Field Operations New Orleans is sponsoring a 
Maritime Industry Day on Tuesday June 7, 2022, at the New Orleans Customhouse located at 
423 Canal Street, New Orleans, Louisiana 70130.  
 
The one-day event will offer industry partners an opportunity to increase their knowledge of 
CBP’s maritime operational requirements and connect with CBP leadership to better understand 
the mission of facilitating lawful trade and travel.   
 
Along with scheduled presentations, attendees will have an opportunity to engage with CBP 
local and national subject matters experts from the following areas:   Alabama, Mississippi and 
Louisiana CBP Seaports, New Orleans Vessel Repair Unit [VRU], Jones Act Division of 
Enforcement [JADE], CBP Regulations and Ruling [RR] and CBP Field Operations Cargo and 
Conveyance Security [CCS].     
 
Industry partners interested in attending this event should RSVP via e-mail at 
jonesact@cbp.dhs.gov . 
 
Questions regarding the event may be addressed to CBP New Orleans Field Office Supervisor 
Michael J. Hebert via email at michael.j.hebert@cbp.dhs.gov 
 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 

 

mailto:jonesact@cbp.dhs.gov
mailto:michael.j.hebert@cbp.dhs.gov

	SUBJECT:  CBP Field Operations New Orleans Maritime Industry Day 2022

